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I’m concerned that out current mail-in balloting makes it difficult to validate votes. I 

believe that only US citizens and residents of Oregon should be allowed to vote. 

Otherwise, we open our country up to a covert invasion, where non-citizens skew our 

voting results to their end. This measure would address my concerns. 

Respectfully, 

David Anderson 


